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Welcome Mr. Crawford

Introducing...

UNIVERSITY ACCEPTANCES 

Our list of university acceptances is far too
long for this page- see page 2! 



Aadya 
University of Ottawa (all engineering programs with CO-OP) 
Ryerson University
Carleton University
Queen’s University
University of Guelph
University of Western Ontario
McMaster University

Gavin Stevenson:
Queen's University (General Engineering)
University of Ottawa (Mechanical Engineering with CO-OP)
Concordia University (Aerospace Engineering; Aerospace Structures 
and Materials Extended Credit Program)

Kurt 
Michigan State University (Civil Engineering)
Michigan Tech (Mechanical Engineering)
Western Michigan University (Mechanical Engineering)
University of Ottawa (Mechanical Engineering)
University of Iowa (Mechanical Engineering)
University of Toronto (Mechanical Engineering)

Lucas 
Carleton University (Architectural Engineering)
University of Windsor (Architecture V.A.B.E)

Olivia
Olin College of Engineering 
University of Toronto (Engineering Science) 
Queen's University (Computer Science)
McGill University (Software Engineering)
University of Waterloo  (Software Engineering)
Columbia University (School of Engineering & Applied Science)

Ryan 
Queens University (Mechatronics)
University of Ottawa (Mechanical Engineering with CO-OP)
McMaster University (Engineering with CO-OP)
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UNIVERSITY ACCEPTANCES 

*this list may not be complete, as some students are still waiting for acceptance letters
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5,174 students from 1400 schools across Canada applied for this award. 

We are pleased to announce that Olivia O'Driscoll has received
 the prestigious Loran Award

Well done Olivia! 

The selection of a Loran Scholar is unique in its attention to a young person’s
character. They believe that integrity, courage, grit and personal autonomy are better
indicators of overall potential than standard academic measures. To discover these
traits, they administer the most comprehensive and thorough scholarship selection
process in Canada. Tenable at 25 partner universities, the Loran Award is valued at
$100,000 over four years, including mentorship, funding for summer internships and
participation in an extensive network of past and present scholars.

Olivia has also been accepted into Olin College in Needham MA. 
MIT - Massachusetts Institute of Technology has named "Olin 
College of Engineering, along with MIT, as the top leaders in 

engineering education globally." (click to read the article) 
Olivia has also been accepted to the prominent

 Columbia University in New York City. 

https://loranscholar.ca/our-supporters/#universities
https://loranscholar.ca/loran-award/#mentorship
https://loranscholar.ca/loran-award/#summer-internships
https://loranscholar.ca/loran-award/#extensive-network
https://www.newswise.com/articles/mit-study-names-olin-college-world-leader-in-engineering-education
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ROBOTICS
Kingston had a very strong showing on the robotics front this past weekend.
Machine Mavericks won York Day 1, and W.A.F.F.L.E.S won Waterloo Day 1.
Congratulations to all, and a special shout-out to our Leahurst students on
the teams - Olivia, Gavin, Lily, Meaghan and Ryan!



 M A R C H  I S S U E  |  2 0 2 2

 BURSARY FUNDRAISER 
 UPDATE

Dodgeball -  students against
teachers. Teachers lost badly!!

Thank you, Leahurst Community!



Back in October, the Fundraising Committee decided to take the Annual
Fundraising Dinner in a different direction and offer a virtual cooking
evening with well-known Chef Clark Day. The result was a fun and highly
entertaining evening with Chef Clark where in the end, we all had a messy
kitchen and enjoyed a delicious meal. Rounding out the evening was our live
auction and entertainment from some very talented Leahurst students.
Thank you for joining us for our first-ever virtual evening...we hope you had
as much fun as we did! Thank you also for being such a generous
community. The Cook with Clark evening, live auction and the online
MaxSold auction, raised over $14,000 for the Leahurst Bursary Fund! Stay
tuned for our next exciting event! 

Victoria, Kasia, Cynthia, Jen and Helen
The Leahurst Fundraising Team
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Cook with Clark - Snapshots from Zoom
Apologies for the poor quality of pictures - hard to get good ones from Zoom
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 GRADE 10 SCIENCE
 SPECIAL GUEST LECTURER 

Special guest instructor Dr. Sanjay Sharma, eye surgeon and Professor at Queen's, guided
the Grade 10 Science Class through a frog dissection. The students tried reproducing the
surgical skills he showed the class - removing the liver from the frog and identifying many
of the organs.
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Dodgeball -  students against
teachers. Teachers lost badly!!

Mr. Crawford is no stranger to Leahurst, as he has been
involved with the school for many years as the father of two
Leahurst students, one of them having already graduated and
moved on to university. 
On the professional side, Mr. Crawford is a certified Personal
Trainer and Life and Wellness Coach. He is passionate about
making exercise accessible and relatable, and getting people
moving, both physically and figuratively.
You will also be interested to know that Mr. Crawford is a
sailor, a Rotarian, and is the current President of Toastmasters
at St. Lawrence College.

 WELCOME MR. CRAWFORD
 PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Our Grade 5s and 6s are loving
their ukuleles. They are now
practising at all times of the
day.



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdDiz5jFn9HgVez63_T7aHT3CesyhejrvF85KJ_q4vpZ4M4w/viewform
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GRADE 6 SCIENCE 

In Ms. Murphy's Grade 6 science class, students researched materials and supplies
used to make homes efficient at generating and maintaining heat energy. They
made models of their ideal houses for heat production, transfer, and conservation.
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 RUBIK'S CUBE COMPETITION 
The atmosphere was electric for our first annual Rubik's Cube Competition.

Congratulations to our winner, Josh, and to Harper as our runner up!  
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The Leahurst Grade 9 class is learning about relief
printmaking techniques. Here students are shown
printing with linocuts for their final assignment.

Printmaking is fun and satisfying because all you
need is one template to make hundreds of prints!

 GRADE 9 ART 
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 PRINT MAKING
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Did you purchase more than just the
 "Cook with Clark Dinner"?
Did you pick up your bag? 

If not, we have your Farm Boy gift bag in our office. 
Please pick up your gift bag anytime between 

8 AM & 4 PM at the main office in the 
West Wing before April 14th. 

After this date, your treats will be donated 
to a good cause!  

We do have a few items left...chocolate-covered
pretzels and chocolate-covered sponge candy. If you

wish to purchase any, they are 
$5 per bag. 

Contact the main office to purchase.

DID YOU KNOW.. .

Leahurst Charitable Foundation supports educational excellence by providing
financial assistance to deserving and eligible students registered at Leahurst
College High School. The organization also advances the  educational goals of

Leahurst College High School by supporting activities, equipment, and
pedagogical aids that promote learning, social engagement, and personal

development of its students.
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 CALCULUS & VECTORS 
Ms. Schneider always likes to celebrate numbers! This time it was Kurt's 18th birthday.   
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We still have some 2020-2021 Yearbooks to be picked up. If you
haven't picked up your copy, please stop by the main office in
the West Wing.

 

 PICK UP YOUR 2020-2021 YEARBOOK

TAMPON TUESDAY

A very big thank you to the Leahurst
Community. We asked, and you

delivered oodles of products that will
be given to agencies in need. 

Thank you to the organizing students,
Kara and Charlotte!








